

**Applecross Community Hall Committee Meeting 26/02/2024 at 7.45pm (Applecross Hall & online)
Minutes**

Minutes taken by Saara Viitanen

Present: Barbara Gillies (BG), Saara Viitanen (SV), Anne Macrae (AM), Agnes Rymowicz (AR), Christian Burgin (CB), Rhona McPartlin (RM), Elodie Matthews (EM), April Maria Hingley (AMH), Daniella Joyce (DJ)

Apologies: Ishbel Ferguson

| |
|--|
| Agenda items |
| New members <ul style="list-style-type: none">• BG welcomed the new members to the committee - AMH, DJ and EM - and said she would add them onto the group chat. |
| Approval of minutes from previous meeting on 29/01/23 <p>Committee approved the minutes.</p> |
| Treasurer's report <ul style="list-style-type: none">• As minuted in the AGM minutes. |
| Bar report <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Nothing to report. |
| Report of action points <p>In the interest of time, the rest of the action points would be addressed in the next meeting.</p> Furniture hire <ul style="list-style-type: none">• There had been an enquiry about hiring all of the hall's chairs and tables as well as some linen for a wedding. The committee agreed a price for this and BG will follow up. |

Micro Touring Network

- BG reported that a press release had been put out about the three shows for the Micro Touring Network, which the Hall is a part of.
- BG / SV to put out a schedule of upcoming shows.

Toddlers' play park

- AMH is interested in leading the improvement of the toddlers' outdoor play park and looking at re-starting the playgroup.
- AMH asked if the grassy area with the picnic tables could be included in the play park. It was noted that the ground may not be suitable and the manhole might be in the way.
- It was discussed that it should be investigated whether the items in the container by the grassy area could be moved into the other container.
- BG pointed out that the Coastguard are planning on building a base by the fire station, but the details of this are still unknown by the committee.
- Some fundraising options were discussed, including fundraiser events and grant funding.
- SV to include play park on the action tracker sheet.

Events

- Details and supplies needed for the Alice in Wonderland event were discussed. BG, EM and AM will confirm in the group chat. EM to make a poster.
- DJ asked if anyone is able to join the cinema club and BG confirmed that anyone can join and contribute to choosing the programme of films, but it can sometimes be difficult to track down the film licences for different films. A film night was suggested as a fundraiser.

AOB

- No other business raised.

Next meeting scheduled for Monday 25th March 2024 at 7pm.

BG concluded the meeting.